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Comments: My comments on this project are as follows: The size of the project is several times larger than

previous projects on the Bitterroot National Forest. The North to South distance exceeds 50 miles. 60 miles is

one degree of latitude which is substantial from an ecological perspective. As an example, the Habitat types of

the North portion of the project area include Western larch and Red Cedar while the southern portion has neither.

From an ecological perspective reducing the size of this project would better address subscribed treatments and

more accurately define any issues through the NEPA process. Lastly, entry or any modifications to the few areas

of old growth should not occur. Thank You


